
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Sunday Worship 9:00 & 10:30 am                                                   

                                                                                  395 Valley Road, Wayne, New Jersey 07470 
     Saturday Worship 6pm                  sttimothynj.org 

 

 

The Rev. Robert M. Mountenay, Pastor 

 

395 Valley Road, Wayne, NJ 07470 

Parsonage 

Director of Music 

Church Secretary 

Church Office Email 

 Phone: (973) 694-8316 

Phone: (973) 694-2036 

Caroline Parody 

Laurie Crowley 

st.tims395@yahoo.com 
 

 

Church Council 

Robert Andersen …………….. (973) 831-0326 

Dr. Lori Bleeker …………….. (201) 485-7384 

Edward Cleaver …………….. (201) 337-5411 

Laura Dec …………….. (973) 835-2348 

Anthony DeStefano …………….. (973) 694-1445 

Lisa Fabian   …………….. (973) 835-4148 

Robin Koegel …………….. (201) 939-5518 

James Koppenal …………….. (973) 406-7405 

Lori VanDerStad …………….. (862) 203-9549 

Barbara Westerberg …………….. (973) 696-1471 

Hannah Wantula …………….. (973) 616-8330 

Rich Wantula …………….. (973) 616-8330 



  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
 

 

 
    1 

7:00 pm AAFH 
(AA in Fellowship Hall) 
 

2 
6 pm 
Worship with 
Holy Communion 
 
 

3 
9:30 am 
Worship with 
Holy Communion  
 

 4 
9 am 
Mon Morn Crew 
Gardening Group 
9:30am 
HHM Sorting 

5 
11:30am 
Chair Yoga 
 

6 
11am 
PrimeTimers 
7:15 pm: AAFH 
 

7 

 
 

 

 

8 
7:00 pm AAFH 
 

9 
9:30am 
Bookworms 
6 pm 
Worship with 
Holy Communion 

10 
9:30 am 
Worship with 
Holy Communion  
 

 

11 
9 am 
Mon Morn Crew 
Gardening Group 
9:30am 
HHM Sorting 
 

12 
11:30am 
Chair Yoga 
7:30 pm 
Council Meeting  
 

13 
10 am 
Angels Circle 
12 Noon 
Miriam Circle 
7:15 pm AAFH  
 

14 
 
 

 

15 
7:00 pm AAFH 
 
 
 

July & August 

16 
6 pm 
Worship with 
Holy Communion 
 

 

17 
9:30 am 
Worship with 
Holy Communion  

 18 
9 am 
Mon Morn Crew 
Gardening Group 
9:30am 
HHM Sorting 

19 
11:30am 
Chair Yoga 
1pm   
Knitting 
7 pm 
CEC Meeting 

20 
7:15 pm AAFH 

 

 

21 
 

22 
7:00 pm AAFH 
 

23 
6 pm 
Worship with 
Holy Communion 

24 
9:30 am 
Worship with 
Holy Communion 
 
 
 

25 
9 am 
Mon Morn Crew 
Gardening Group 
 

26 
10:15am 
Atrium Hymn Sing 
11:30am 
Chair Yoga 

27 
10 am 
Angels Circle 
7:15 pm AAFH 
 

28 
 

 

29 
7:00 pm AAFH 
 
Peter &Paul, Apostles 
 
 
 

30 
6 pm 
Worship with 
Holy Communion 

June 2018 

TIPS Deadline! 



  

 

 

Date Altar Guild Ushers Acolytes Reader Communion 
Assistants 

Coffee Hosts 

June 3 
 
Pentecost  2 

Alice Huizinga 
Mary Laverack 

Justin Oosterwyk 
Tom Sajban 

Hailey Oosterwyk 
Caroline Corbett 

Ilona Oosterwyk 
 

Intinction n/a 

June 10 
 

Pentecost 3 

Debbie Andersen 
Karen Sajban 

Chris Taranto 
Dave Taranto 
Amy Taranto 
 

Tyler Westerberg 
Henry McGrath 

Karen Sajban Intinction n/a 

June 17 
 
Pentecost 4 
Father’s Day 

Nancy Farina 
Debbie Tanis 

TBD 
TBD 

Ava Serventi 
Oliva Gaffney 

Jennifer 
Andersen 

Intinction n/a 

June 24 
 

Pentecost 5 
John the Baptist 
Annual Meeting 

Lori VanDerStad 
Lisa Fabian 

Alex Banu 
Bob Bartelt 

Colin Bedi 
Ryan Bedi 

Mary Laverack Intinction n/a 

       

Worship Participants 

 

June 2018 

 



From the Pastor 

 

Still Learning, but Sent Out Anyway 
 
 

 “Apostle” and “disciple” are two church words that we often use 
interchangeably.  Indeed, in the strictest sense, and according to Luke, the 
apostles and the disciples are the same people (with the exception of Judas 
Iscariot, who was replaced by Matthias after Jesus’ ascension – Acts 1:12-26).  St. 
Paul calls himself an apostle, but Luke, who in Acts relates the story of Paul’s 
missionary work in great detail, uses the term only to describe the reconstituted 
twelve.  According to Luke, only those who knew Jesus during his earthly ministry 
can qualify as apostles. 

 We can use both terms, disciple and apostle, in a looser sense so that 
they describe more than just the twelve.  Before we do that, however, we need 
to understand what each word means and the subtle difference between the two.  
“Disciple” comes from the Latin discipulus, which means “student.”  The gospels 
sometimes refer to Jesus as teacher or rabbi (Hebrew for teacher), so it stands to 
reason that those who follow Jesus are students or disciples.  “Apostle” comes 
from the Greek απόστολος, “one who is sent out.”  

We usually distinguish between the two terms chronologically.  Jesus called 
the disciples to follow him and to learn from him.  As long as he was here on earth 
with the twelve, they were disciples.  After Jesus’ death, resurrection, and 
ascension, and, especially after the descent of the Holy Spirit on Pentecost, they 
were apostles, sent out into the world.  There certainly is something to this notion: 
Luke refers to the apostles numerous times in the Acts of the Apostles in the days 
following Pentecost.  At the conclusion of Matthew’s Gospel, the risen Jesus 
commissions the disciples (Matt. 28:19-20), thereby “sending them out.”  St. Paul 
considered himself an apostle, as a result of his encounter with the risen Christ (1 
Corinthians 15:8). 



 

Yet, even the gospels use both terms nearly interchangeably.  Both Mark 
3:14 and Luke 6:13 identify the twelve “whom [Jesus] also called apostles.”  
Likewise, Matthew calls the twelve disciples in 10:1 and apostles in 10:2.  In Luke 
9:1-6 Jesus sends the disciples out to “proclaim the kingdom of God and to heal” 
(9:2).  In 9:10 we read, “On their return the apostles told Jesus all they had done,” 
but later in Luke’s gospel the twelve are called disciples.  Even in Acts, we read of 
disciples as well as apostles, though there the twelve are always called apostles.  
“Disciple” is used in Acts to describe believers, that is, converts to Christianity, 
members of the Church. 

 While it may seem that usage of these terms in the New Testament 
may sometimes seem inconsistent, what is clear is that the terms are not mutually 
exclusive.  As we see throughout the New Testament, all of us who are called by 
Jesus are disciples.  Whether we were brought to the baptismal font as infants or 
have affirmed our faith in a “believer’s baptism,” we were disciples when we 
emerged from the water.  No matter our age or years of scriptural and theological 
study, we are always disciples – students – of our Lord and Savior Jesus.   

 Although Luke might not call us apostles – and surely we ought not to 
consider ourselves on the same level as the twelve (or the thirteen if you include 
St. Paul on your apostolic list) – we are “sent out” to do the apostles’ ministry of 
proclaiming the good news of God’s love for the ungodly.  So, while we may still 
have a thing or two to learn about what it means to follow Jesus, we are 
nevertheless commissioned to continue the work he began among us.   

  

       In Jesus’ name, 

 
 

       Pastor Robin Mountenay 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Should you be on this list, and you’re not?? 

Please email Laurie at st.tims395@yahoo.com 

or call the office at 973-694-8316! 

 

6/2 Sarah Konnerth 

6/5 Lynn Gaffney 

6/5 Richard Kremen 

6/7 Marjorie Catania 

6/8  Colleen Borchert 

6/12 Amber Venturelli 

6/13 MaryLou Wedemeyer 

6/17 Karin Henrikson 

6/17 Jordan Milito 

6/17 Karen Schulze 

6/17 Jonathan Gaffney 

 

 

 

6/18 Alyssa Stoffer 

6/19 Matthew Riotto 

6/22 Kyle Lindstrom 

6/24 Ann Muschko 

6/25 Cheryl Johnson 

6/25 Kaitlyn Langschultz 

6/26 Richard Koegel 

6/28 Richard Wantula 

6/30 Eleanor Liljegren 

 

 

 

  

 

6/1 Patrick & Barbara Kaplan 

6/4 Carol & George Labadie 

6/8 Marylou & Richard Wedemeyer 

6/10 Terri & Kevin Loftus 

6/18 Patricia & Harold Winters 

6/23 James & Lisa Koppenal 

 

mailto:st.tims395@yahoo.com


  

                    MEMORIALS 

 

Since April 15, 2018, gifts were given to the General Memorial Fund in memory of: 
 

Evelyn Carlson, mother of Carin Wantula 
Helen Martens, mother of Loretta Kratky 
James Klopp, former St. Timothy member, father of Terri Loftus 
 

and to the Memorial Garden Fund in memory of: 
 Sienna Willow Eckert, granddaughter of Leona Eckert 
        

No Memorial Garden pavers were purchased this 
month, so our paver total stands at 112. The price of 
a paver is $300.00. Checks may be made to St. 
Timothy Memorial Fund, with the words “Memorial 
Garden” on the memo line. Pavers may be engraved 
with the names of deceased loved ones, or left blank 
for future engraving. Paver application sheets are 
available in the narthex. Please see Pat Winters for 

further information or assistance. The Memorial Garden is self-supporting; gifts are 
welcome at all times! 
 

We also welcome contributions to the fund for restoration and 
enhancement of our Church organ. The work is on-going and 
should be completed very soon.  Checks may be made to St. 
Timothy Memorial Fund, with the words “Organ Repair” on the 
memo line. 
 

We are grateful to all who have given to the St. Timothy Memorial Funds – the 
General Memorial Fund, the Music Fund, the George Laubscher Monday Morning 
Fund, the Memorial Garden Fund, the Eternal Light Candle Fund, and the Flanders 
and Schleer Scholarship Loan Funds – and for the faithful loan repayments. 
Particular thanks to one loan recipient, who recently repaid in full. This will allow us 
to grant a loan to another deserving student this fall. We welcome additional 
contributions to these Funds, that we may continue to assist families with the high 
price of college. 
 



Adult Evening Class ~ To Be Announced      

The Adult Class is moving.  Once the new meeting time 
and date are determined, we will announce it! 

We continue reading The Bible Again for the First Time by 
Marcus J. Borg. We will read Chapter 5 for our June 
Meeting. This is a good time to join us.  

Our discussions are lively and very thought provoking. Join us for 2 hours of 
discussion and laughter, You don’t know what you are missing. 

         Carol, Art, Sandy, Dolores,  

         Le, Pat, Nancy, and Barbara 
 

 

Bookworms ~ June 9th       

We meet at Barnes & Noble on the 2nd Saturday each month. Our 
next meeting date is June 9th at 9:30 am. Here is our reading 

schedule: 

June - Educated, a memoir by Tara Westover 
 

        Colleen, Pat, Nancy, Le, Dolores, 

        Carolyn, Elsie and Barbara 
 

 
 

Rudyard Kipling once said, “Gardens are 
not made by singing ‘Oh, how beautiful’ 
and sitting in the shade.” 
 

Would you give an hour of your time once 
a week to keep our church property 
looking well cared for? 
 

Please contact Alice Hamm, Le Eckert of 
Carol Cook (our phone numbers are in the 
church directory). 

 



 
Blanket Sunday 

 

Thank you for your generous response to WELCA’s Mother’s 

Day Blanket Appeal for Church World Services.   
 

Robin Koegel: In memory of Elizabeth Koegel, Elizabeth 

Weaver, Evelyn Weaver  and Stella Kebless. In honor of 

Mary Lou Schroeder. 

Robert & Debbie Andersen: In memory of their mothers,  

Thelma Andersen & Betty Unangst. 

Kathy & Jeff Knittel: In memory of Ruth Gray. 

James & Lisa Koppenal: In honor of Mother’s Day. 

The Davidson Family: In honor of Dolores Monsees, Marjorie Davidson. 

Carol Cook:  In memory of Anna Oehlkers, Lily Cook, Meta Wolf. 

Carolyn Russo: In honor of Mother’s Day. 

Dawn Brassel: In honor of Mother’s Day. 

Mary Laverack:  In honor of her daughters, Susan, Nancy and Mary Ellen. 

Stu Anderson:  In memory of Lillian Anderson, mother; Hielda Arvila,  

mother-in-law; Eileen Anderson, wife; Shirley Andreson, sister-in-law. 

In honor of Lisa Anderson, daughter; Sharon Anderson & Sandra Anderson, 

daughters-in-law. 

The Beyer Family: In memory of Linda Marks, Patricia Beyer.  

 In honor of June Halye, Marie Beyer. 

Liz Koch: In memory of Julie Suarez. 

Sandy & Art DeRose: In honor of our daughters. In memory of our mothers. 

Alice Huizinga: In memory of her mother, Elsa Mohring. 

Dec Family: In memory of Anna Curving.  

In honor of Amanda Dec, Catherine Dec and Marian VanWinkle. 

Le Eckert: In memory of Bernice Taylor Martin & Priscilla Eckert.  

In honor of Cyndy Tschanz, Carolyn Eckert, Patty Eckert, Sarah Eckert. 

The Tammis: In honor of Mother’s Day. 



Dick & Barbara Westerberg: In honor of their mothers. 

John & Eleanor Liljegren: In honor of Mother’s Day. 

Carol Neilson: In honor of Mother’s Day. 

Eileen & Joe Smith: In memory of Eva Bentz, Frances Smith, Vera Marino. 

Ellen Grexa: In honor of Mother’s Day. 

Patricia & Harold Winters:  In memory of Nellie Madden, Julia Winters. 

In honor of Sherry Tumminello, Lucy Clark, JoAnn Winters. 

Pat & Barbara Kaplan: In memory of Wally Warner. 

Janet & Wallace Romaine: In honor of Mother’s Day. 

Valerie McGrath: In honor of Mother’s Day. 

Lois Clapp: In memory of Helen Almquist. In honor of Roseanne Clapp. 

Ray & Dee Lender: In memory of Anna Haas, Monica Lender. 

 In honor of Monica Mains, Lisa Lender, Christina Mains, Elissa Scillieri. 

Alice & Don Hamm: In memory of our parents.  

In honor of our daughter in law. 

Ed & Cindy Cleaver: in honor of their mothers, Carol Cleaver  

and Sandy Creathorne. 

Peg Gerding: In memory of her mother, Johanna Udland. 

Carol Smith: In memory of Elise Dahlin. 

The Sajban Family: In honor of Mothers. 

Margot Weinert: In honor of Mothers. 

Lori VanDerStad: In honor of Mother’s Day. 

Dolores & Bill Monsees: In honor of Catherine Davidson, Cathy Monsees,  

Lori Monsees, Kelli Monsees. In memory of Catherine Morrison, Christine 

Monsees.  



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Rabbi Randall Mark and Pastor Robert Mountenay will offer a Jewish and 
Christian  perspective of Genesis 32 (Jacob’s wrestling match). 
 
We hope you will be able to join us for this interesting and fun discussion.  
We have invited our neighbors from Shromrei Torah to join us. 
 

Bring a brown bag lunch and we will supply dessert and a beverages. 
 
 

Upcoming Events! 
 

JULY 11TH  
(Please note the change in date!) our own Kathryn DeStefano will visit 
Prime Timers to talk about fencing. 
 
AUGUST 1  
Prime Timers Summer Picnic. 
 
SEPTEMBER 5 
When to go to the ER (Dr. Marjorie Langer, the Medical Director of the St. 
Joseph’s Wayne). 
 
  
 
 
  

PRIME TIMERS 

June 6 • 11am 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
April 4 • 11am 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
April 4 • 11am 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
April 4 • 11am 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
April 4 • 11am 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
April 4 • 11am 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
April 4 • 11am 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
April 4 • 11am 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
April 4 • 11am 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
April 4 • 11am 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
April 4 • 11am 
 
PRIME TIMERS 
April 4 • 11am 
 



Wayne Interfaith Network 

The WIN Food Pantry is serving 117 clients and their 

families. It pantry especially needs toilet tissue. It also 

needs mayo, ketchup, mustard, jelly, instant potatoes, dry 

milk, canned fruit and personal products (particularly 

shampoo).  It does not need pasta, soup, canned corn, 

canned green beans, canned mixed beans, tea bags or napkins.  

Families with children under the age of 15 will received $50 in Kohl’s Gift 

Cards to purchase sneakers and a summer shirt or shorts. There are 57 

children in 33 families. 

Monetary donations are greatly appreciated and may be made “in memory 

of” or “in honor of”. Mail to Wayne Interfaith Network, PO Box 3341, 

Wayne, NJ 07474-3341.  

Thank you for your generosity. 

www.WinFoodPantry.org 

 
 

 

 

Annual Report Submissions 
 

All Committee Chairs are reminded to hand in 

their Annual Reports no later than June 3rd.  

Reports will be distributed on Sunday, June 17th.   

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Annual Meeting 

will be held on 

Sunday, June 24
th
 

 

http://www.winfoodpantry.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I just finished reading an opinion piece by Joe Lieberman. He ends with the 
following. Shavuot is 49 days after Passover and is the festival of The 10 
Commandments. "This year, whether you are Jewish or not, try considering how 
you can advance the ideals of the Ten Commandments in your personal and public 
life- in your community, in this country and throughout this beautiful planet."   
 
What a wonderful challenge. He explains that in the bible that the exodus goes 
from freedom from Egypt to accepting and obeying a code of laws, The Ten 
Commandments. "Liberty without laws, leads to chaos, immorality and violence." 
As I write this, today is filled with a school shooting in Texas, an airplane crash 
in Cuba and flooding in many areas from the past days of rain. Every day is a 
challenge for us, to say nothing of the ongoing crisis with North Korea. Many also 
have individual crisis of health issues or property damage, just to mention a 
couple. 
 
The Ten Commandments gives us directions to respect and help each other. We 
need laws to protect our freedom. Our country laws are based on The ten 
commandments. Our founding fathers thought highly of them. 
 
Let us take care of our mentally ill. Let us grieve and support the families of those 
who have death come into their family whether by a shooting or a plane crash.  
The bible is our refuge and help. "Yea though I walk through the Valley of the 
shadow of Death, I will fear no Evil...."   
 

More “Make Life Easy” next Tips 
 
 

Make Life Easy 



 

Another great Sunday School Class 
year has finished at St. Timothy’s.  On 
May 13th all of the Sunday School and their 
families enjoyed munchkins and juice in 
Fellowship Hall after a short class lesson.   
Several of our children received Cross & Crown 
Awards for missing 4 Sundays or less.  1st year 
pin: Smantha Scillieri, Lauren Bedi and Ryan 
Bedi.  2nd year pin: Mia Fernandez.  3rd year pin: 
James Cleaver.  4th  year pin: Andrew Koppenal 
and William Koppenal.   And finally a 10th  year 
pin: Henry McGrath.  A special Thank You goes 
out to the parents, grandparents or whomever 

else brought them to class.  Our Sunday School Teachers were also recognized 
for their hard work each week also. A $200 donation was made from our Sunday 
School.  $100 to feed  50 people at a Soup Kitchen and $100 to feed a Refugee 
Family for 1 month  What a great way to “Pay It Forward” and help the less 
fortunate to now that GOD and St. Timothy’s cares about them too.  Sports 
equipment was signed with messages of Love and Hope for the New Jersey 
Synod’s International Servant trip to Bosnia.  The children of Bosnia truly 
appreciate the caring that we help provide.   
 
The Christian Education Committee is also sending out a big Thank You to our 
Sunday School Teachers and Office Staff.  Our teachers are Laura Dec, Travis 
Brassel, Charlie Purcel, Taisha Purcel, Richard Wantula, Hannah Wantula, 
Christian Wantula and Lori VanDerStad.  Our Office Staff is Terri Loftus, Tanya 
Kellstrom, Ilona Oosterwyk and Valerie McGrath.  They make sure that 
attendance is up to date, offering is collected, photocopies are made and passed 
out.  And if our teachers need something they are always there to help out.     
 
Dates to Remember: 
June 9 – Family Fun Night 
June 17 – Father’s Day 
Sept. 9 – Sunday School – First Day 
                   
In His Name, 
Laura Dec 



 

FISHER HOUSE 

To honor your special Guy for Father's Day, 

June 17th, make a donation to Fisher House .... 

An organization which helps military families cope 

with catastrophic injuries, illness, or disease, 

providing housing close to loved ones during their hospitalization. 

Marked envelopes will be on the table in the Narthex. 

 

 

Thank you for all your prayers, visits, 

and best wishes during my months of 

recovery and then surgery. I 

especially thank Pastor for his many 

visits and calls. May God bless you all 

and be patient with me. 

Thank you, 

Nancy Farina 

 

 

Angels Circle 

The Angels took a short break from working 

on the quilts. Instead they completed 52 

“Hugs Pillows” for Bosnia. Work has again 

resumed on the quilts. 

 

We will meet on June 13
th
 and June 27

th
 at 10am. 

 

Barbara Kaplan  

  



 

 

Bosnia IST 2018 
 

Final preparations are underway! We 

depart June 16 for 11 days spreading peace 

through Friendship camps. 

 

Thank you St. Timothy for decorating tote 

bags, making name tags, sewing heart pillows and donating sports equipment. 

Financial help is still needed for camps and this ministry. One specific area we can 

help is the orphanage in the city of Mostar. The team has often stayed at this 

orphanage and this year we will be spending two nights there. Two years ago it was 

badly damaged by fire and has yet to be repaired. The orphanage primarily serves 

the Bosniak community and receives little funding from the Croat controlled 

government. Teachers often go weeks without being paid and the children lack 

adequate food. While we pay for our room and board there we hope to make an 

additional donation from our church. If you feel moved to help please place your 

donation in the offering plate with a note for Bosnia Orphans. Thank you. 

 

Finally a prayer guide will be available on the website www.servanttrips.org during 

our trip. We invite you to pray with us at noon each day as we will be praying at the 

same time (6 PM) in Bosnia. 

 

In His name, 

Cliff 

  

http://www.servanttrips.org/


 

North Jersey Interfaith Cares (NJIC) 
 
NJIC's assistance to GERA's ESL program wound down this past month with the 
last official class and recognition of student achievement held May 12th at the 
YMCA. Summer tutoring will continue on a limited basis, Nancy will be meeting 
with her posse 4 hours a week with the schedule to be determined. Fall plans are 
in the works. We will keep St Timothy apprised of service opportunities. 
 
NJIC will be hosting a picnic for the refugee families some time in August again. 
This time right up the road at the Wayne YMCA. I'm sure many of our students 

will be anxious to show off their English skills this 
time. Volunteers and participants will be 
needed. Stay tuned for details. 
  
Finally St Timothy was able to host a last minute 
piano recital by a Syrian refugee visiting the U.S. for 
a short time. Tambi Cimuk, 20 years old, only began 
playing piano at the age of 15. Now living in Turkey he 
hopes to attend school here in the U.S.  It was a 
wonderful experience for the audience of 60 plus 
people to hear this talented young man share his 
musical gift.  

 
Thank you St Timothy for your support of this wonderful program. 
 
In His Name, 
Cliff and Nancy Konnerth 
 

 



 
 
 
 
Friday, June  1   Leviticus 23:1-8    Romans 8:31-39    Psalm 81:1-10 
Saturday, June 2   Leviticus 24:5-9    John 7:19-24    Psalm 81:1-10 
Sunday, June 3   Deuteronomy 5:12-15  2 Corinthians 4:5-12   Mark 2:23—3:6 
Monday, June 4   Exodus 16:13-16    Romans 9:19-29    Psalm 78:1-4, 52-72 
Tuesday, June 5   Exodus 16:27-36    Acts 15:1-5, 22-35   Psalm 78:1-4, 52-72 
Wednesday, June 6  1 Samuel 21:1-6    John 5:1-18    Psalm 78:1-4, 52-72 
Thursday, June 7   Isaiah 28:9-13    1Peter 4:7-19    Psalm 130 
Friday, June  8   Deuteronomy 1:34-40   2 Corinthians 5:1-15   Psalm 130 
Saturday, June 9   Genesis 2:4b-14    Luke 8:4-15    Psalm 130 
Sunday, June 10   Genesis 3:8-15    2 Corinthians 4:13—5:1  Mark 3:20-35 
Monday, June 11   Isaiah 42:5-12    Acts 11:19-30; 13:1-3   Matthew 10:7-16 
Tuesday, June 12   1 Kings 18:17-40    Revelation 20:7-15   Psalm 74 
Wednesday, June 13  Isaiah 26:16—27:1   Luke 11:14-28    Psalm 74 
Thursday, June 14  Genesis 3:14-24    Hebrews 2:5-9    Psalm 92:1-4, 12-15 
Friday, June  15   1 Kings 10:26—11:8   Hebrews 11:4-7    Psalm 92:1-4, 12-15 
Saturday, June 16   2 Kings 14:1-14    Mark 4:1-20    Psalm 92:1-4, 12-15 
Sunday, June 17   Ezekiel 17:22-24   2 Corinthians 5:6-17  Mark 4:26-34 
Monday, June 18   Ezekiel 31:1-12    Galatians 6:11-18   Psalm 52 
Tuesday, June 19   Jeremiah 21:11-14   Revelation 21:22—22:5  Psalm 52 
Wednesday, June 20  Jeremiah 22:1-9    Luke 6:43-45    Psalm 52 
Thursday, June 21  Job 29:1-20    Acts 20:1-16    Psalm 107:1-3, 23- 32 
Friday, June  22   Job 29:21—30:15   Acts 21:1-16    Psalm 107:1-3, 23- 32 
Saturday, June 23   Job 37:1-13    Luke 21:25-28    Psalm 107:1-3, 23- 32 
Sunday, June 24   Malachi 3:1-4    Acts 13:13-26    Luke 1:57-67 [68-80] 
Monday, June 25   Exodus 7:14-24    Acts 27:13-38    Psalm 65 
Tuesday, June 26   Exodus 9:13-35    Acts 27:39-44    Psalm 65 
Wednesday, June 27  Joshua 10:1-14    Mark 6:45-52    Psalm 65 
Thursday, June 28  Lamentations 1:16-22   2 Corinthians 7:2-16   Psalm 30 
Friday, June 29   Acts 12:1-11    2 Timothy 4:6-8, 17-18   John 21:15-19 
Saturday, June 30   Lamentations 2:18-22   Luke 4:31-37    Psalm 30

JUNE LECTIONARY 
 



St. Timothy Business & Service Directory 

 

BUSINESSES 

 

_____ 

__ 
 

___ 

 

Evalyn Johnson’s Granddaughter:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Tastefully Simple 
 

Laura Dec, Consultant 

Midnightangel2@optonline.net 

www.tastefullysimple.com 
 

Simplified Lifestyles through 

Convenient & Unique Gourmet Foods 
 

(973) 835-2348                                                ID# 0059231 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Sandy’s Art Studio 
Come join us and experience the joy of art! 

 

 • Oil painting • Pen & Ink • 

• Color Pencil • Drawing • and more • 

We get kids to think out-of-the-box, learning creativity 
 

Age 5 to Adult 

1st lesson free • Wayne, NJ 
Call: 973-956-7654 • Email: kittykayy2@yahoo.com 

 

20% off 

St. Tim 

Members 

 

St. Tim’s Business/Service Listing 

contact Laurie Crowley at 973-694-8316 

or email at st.tims395@yahoo.com 
 

LeashNLather@gmail.com 

www.facebook.com/LeashNLather 
 

505 Saddle River Road 

Saddle Brook, NJ 07663 

http://www.tastefullysimple.com/
mailto:kittykayy2@yahoo.com
mailto:LeashNLather@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/LeashNLather

